
Training Workshop held for 
Teachers part of CSP Schools 
As part of the Community Sports Program in 
Bhubaneswar in collaboration with Tata Trusts, 
PSD plans to train existing teachers from the 
schools part of the program during the current 
academic year. The training, to be held once 
every couple of months, will provide the school 
teachers knowledge and tools to effectively 
deliver the program independently, helping 
ensure the future sustainability of the program.  

 
The first training workshop took place from 28th 
to 29th of July, 2018 with 6 school teachers in 
attendance. The workshop introduced them to 
the sports curriculum utilized for the program, 
as well as provided theory and practical 
sessions on the basics of program delivery. 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

© Pro Sport Development 2018 
 

CSP Programs re-started in BBSR 
after Summer Break 
PSD’s Community Sports Programs (CSP) have 
restarted after the summer break. The CSP 
supported by Tata Trusts resumed in full flow in 
the 7 schools, despite the wet weather in July.  

 
The Fundamental Movement Skills program for 
children between 4-10 years of age, part of the 
CSP, was initiated in 5 schools in July, with the 
distribution of sports equipment, sports bibs and 
First Aid kits, provided by Ebaco India.  

 
 

 
 

PSD Supports Mayurbhanj 
Football League 2018 
PSD continued its long-term support to the 
Mayurbhanj Football League (MFL), a unique 
initiative that brings together tribal football 
teams from northern districts of Odisha to 
participate in a Football festival organized in 
Kanpur village in Mayurbhanj District. 

 
The 2018 edition of MFL saw the participation of 
16 teams and more than 200 participants over 
2 days on 24th & 25th June, 2018, with close to 
7,000 spectators in attendance! 
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Read Divyesh’s Story from the CSP 

 
“Through hard work, study and practice I 

can achieve anything”  
(Click on the photo to read more) 

 

Gender My Way Workshop held 
in Deoghar part of KBC 3.0 
As part of Kadam Badhate Chalo (KBC) 3.0, in 
collaboration with PRIA (Participatory Research 
in Asia) and MFF (Martha Farrell Foundation), 
PSD conducted the first Understanding Gender 
My Way (UGW) workshop in Deoghar, 
Jharkhand. The workshop, which saw the 
participation of 48 youth (63% girls), was held 
from 22nd to 24th July, 2018 in partnership with 
local partners Fontal Development Foundation.  

 
The UGW workshop incorporates several sport-
based activities, which help in getting girls and 
boys comfortable working, communicating 
and interacting with each other, while also 
helping them understand and tackle gender-
based stereotypes in their daily lives.  

 
 

 
 
 

 

                        

           
                       

  

Media 

 
Watch: Activities & Impact of Mixed Gender 
Football Tournament in Bhubaneswar 

PSD’s Mixed Gender Football Tournament 
breaks Gender Barriers 
An article on the Mixed Gender Football 
tournament held in Bhubaneswar.  

Sport and SDGs case study: PSD 
A case study on how PSD’s programs help 
achieve the SDG’s 2030. 

Mixed Gender Football Tournament keeps the 
FIFA World Cup 2018 Momentum Going  
A report on the Mixed Gender Football 
Tournament held in Bhubaneswar. 

 

Coverage of the 
Mixed Gender 
Football Tournament 
2018 in the New 
Indian Express on 2nd 
July, 2108. Read the 
full coverage here. 


